
planning@durham.gov.uk

23 September 2024

Dear Ms Penman

DM/24/02447/AD: Notice Board at the Playground in Laburnum Avenue

Trustees of the City of Durham Trust considered this application at our meeting on 17 September 
and we strongly support the application. It will be one more step in the moves to rehabilitate the 
playground area. It is a considerable distance from any other such notice board. They are of 
considerable benefit to the local community.

Best wishes

John

John Lowe
Chair, City of Durham Trust
chair@durhamcity.org


